

North Road, Highgate London N6 4BG Tel: 020 8340 7441

Email: admin@stmichaelsn6.com Executive Head: Geraldine Gallagher Head of School: Sinead O'Brien

Monday 18th March 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

I hope you all had a great weekend and enjoyed our brief but lovely moment of sunshine!

This morning we were visited by the team from Pathways who led our assembly. The theme was that, things might not turn out how you planned, but they will be alright in the end and they demonstrated this by sharing the story of The Walk to Emmaus and the travellers who met Jesus along the way. The travellers felt scared and alone but once they recognised Jesus they realised that things would be ok and that Jesus would always be with them.

A reminder that it is Machu Picchu's Family Assembly this Friday followed by a coffee morning in the library, I am looking forward to seeing parents and carers there.

Our bible reference this week is **John 12:20-33** which reminds us to act selflessly. Our UNCRC article is: **24** 

and our Value of the Week is Creation; Enjoying the fruits of creation and knowing we are custodians of the earth, not its owners.



I hope you all a fantastic week!

Sinead O'Brien

Sinead O'Brien

Head of School

Assistant Head: Alexandra Cooper Assistant Head: John Coffield www.stmichaelsn6.com